How you’'re protected if your life or health insurance company fails

The Texas Life and Health Insurance Guaranty Association protects you by paying your covered claims if your
life or health insurance company is insolvent (can't pay its debts). This notice summarizes your protections.

The Association will pay your claims, with some exceptions required by law, if your company is licensed in Texas
and a court has declared it insolvent. You must live in Texas when your company fails. If you don't live in Texas,
you may still have some protections.

For each insolvent company, the Association will pay a person’s claims only up to
these dollar limits set by law:

e Accident, accident and health, or health insurance (including HMOs):
o Up to $500,000 for health benefit plans, with some exceptions.
o Up to $300,000 for disability income benefits.
o Up to $300,000 for long-term care insurance benefits.
o Up to $200,000 for all other types of health insurance.

Life insurance:
o Up to $100,000 in net cash surrender or withdrawal value.
o Up to $300,000 in death benefits.

¢ Individual annuities: Up to $250,000 in the present value of benefits, including cash surrender and
net cash withdrawal values.

e Other policy types: Limits for group policies, retirement plans and structured settlement annuities
are in Chapter 463 of the Texas Insurance Code.

¢ Individual aggregate limit: Up to $300,000 per person, regardless of the number of policies or
contracts. A limit of $500,000 may apply for people with health benefit plans.

e Parts of some policies might not be protected: For example, there is no protection for parts of a
policy or contract that the insurance company doesn’t guarantee, such as some additions to the value
of variable life or annuity policies.

To learn more about the Association and your For questions about insurance, contact:
protections, contact:

Texas Life and Health Insurance Guaranty Association Texas Department of Insurance
515 Congress Avenue, Suite 1875 P.O. Box 149104

Austin, TX 78701 Austin, TX 78714-9104
1-800-982-6362 or www.txlifega.org 1-800-252-3439 or www.tdi.texas.gov

Note: You're receiving this notice because Texas law requires your insurance company to send you a summary
of your protections under the Texas Life and Health Insurance Guaranty Association Act (Insurance Code,
Chapter 463). These protections apply to insolvencies that occur on or after September 1, 2019. There may be
other exceptions that aren’t included in this notice. When choosing an insurance company, you should not
rely on the Association’s coverage. Texas law prohibits companies and agents from using the Association as an
inducement to buy insurance or HMO coverage.

Chapter 463 controls if there are differences between the law and this summary.



